
Whoooooo…..  

It’s nearly time for the Fishergate pumpkin lantern event! 

 

 

 

Friends of Fishergate are delighted to invite you to a ghoulish evening on Friday 22nd 

October at 5:30pm in Fishergate playground. There will be macabre lanterns to admire and 

spookalicious snacks and drinks on sale. 

 

£1 entry per carved pumpkin (please drop off pumpkin lanterns in the playground before 

school on Friday 22nd and write your name and year group on the back). 

 

Prizes for the best EY/KS1 and KS2 pumpkin lanterns. 

 

Any contributions of creepy cakes or bewitched biscuits for the bake-sale gratefully received 

on Friday morning at the pumpkin drop-off point. 

 

Lit pumpkin lanterns on display from 5:30pm in the school playground. Be there if you 

dare…. 

Raising funds for Friends of Fishergate, to support school and provide little extras for 

Fishergate children. 


